Minutes of a Meeting of the Peru Board of Assessors
July 8, 2019

A meeting of the Peru Board of Assessors took place on Wednesday, July 8, 2019.  

Present were Assessors Karen Tonelli, Amy Davidson and Shana Lecours.               

The meeting was called to order at 6:30 p.m

The minutes from the previous meeting were accepted as printed.

No progress has been made on the conversion due to issues with the server.  

Regarding cyclical inspections, Karen sent out letters and will be doing inspections from July 17 – July 20, 2019.   

A motion made and seconded, it was voted to adjourn the meeting at 7:30 p.m. 

Submitted by,

Karen M. Tonelli,
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